OUR EXPERIENCE IN

HUNGARY

Eight of us from class IID went to Hungary from 11 to 16 November thanks to the Comenius project our school has joined.

We met Mrs. Bocconi, the English teacher and Miss Franzini, the German teacher at the train station at 3 p.m and travelled first to Milan airport and then flew to Budapest.

At the airport in Budapest we met Eva Pato, the Hungarian Cordinator of the project, who took us to Bicske.

Our adventure started the following day: we had a walk in the city centre, [image: image24.jpg]


had lunch in the Hotel and played together waiting for the other partners. In the evening we made friendship with the other European kids.

The German girls were really nice and friendly and we got along very well with them. [image: image2.jpg](S




The other kids were also quite nice but they were mainly older than we.

On Tuesday Eva showed everybody her school and the school swimming pool. 
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All the European kids joined some lessons and then we had lunch at the school canteen.
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In the afternoon we had a “rally in the city”: it was funny!
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On Wednesday we had the show: we danced the “Tarantella “.
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Each European group danced a traditional dance of every country, and finally we all danced together on the stage. 
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We were a bit scared but also very excited. We also tried some steps of each dance and ended up with a Flash Mob. How cool!
On Thursday we all went to Budapest by bus. We visited Buda and Pest, had a ship ride on the river Danube and even danced our Flash Mob in a square.
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Back to the Hotel we had the gala dinner. The Hungarian head teacher was there, too.
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After dinner our Italian group spent some time with the other European kids. We had a lot of fun!
On Friday we went sightseeing in Budapest again with Mr Nobili, a kind Italian who lives there and who volunteered to guide us in the city centre.
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At 7.35 we took the plane back to Milan.

Our adventure finished at midnight when we arrived in Ponte.
That was quite an experience!
The Italian kids

	Colombini Kevin
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	Di Gregorio Stefano
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	Gashi Elsa
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	Pusterla Lucas
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	Sertori Veronica
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	Sità Giorgia
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	Tegiacchi 

Francesca
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	Tampini Alessio
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